
HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
MINUTES – NOVEMBER 17, 2021 

WEDNESDAY  -  9:00 A.M. 
COURTHOUSE LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM 

 

Chair BJ Hoffman called the meeting to order.  Also present were Supervisors Reneé McClellan 
and Lance Granzow; and Michael Pearce, Robert Nazario, Taylor Roll, Thomas Craighton, Darrell 
Meyer, Mark Buschkamp, and Angela Silvey.  Attending via Zoom: Connie Mesch, Cheryl 
Lawrence, Pauline Lloyd, Curt Groen, Lisa Lawler, Donna Juber, Matt Rezab, Kristi Swalve, 
Angela De La Riva, Lori Kadner, Allison Munro, Elaine Loring, JD Holmes, Julie Duhn, and 
Tifani Eisentrager.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

McClellan moved, Granzow seconded to approve the agenda as posted.  Motion carried. 

Granzow moved, McClellan seconded to approve the November 17, 2021 claims for payment.  
Motion carried. 

IFADC Update: 
Executive Director Mark Buschkamp reported on IFADC leads, projects, and activities. 
 
Secondary Roads:  
County Engineer Taylor Roll reported that the letting for a bridge south of New Providence came 
in at $200,000 over estimate.      
 
Utility Permits:  
McClellan moved, Granzow seconded to approve Hardin County Utility Permit Application UT-
21-016, submitted by Alliant Energy (IP&L).  Motion carried.    
 
Granzow moved, McClellan seconded to approve the Annual Urban Renewal Report, Fiscal Year 
2020-2021.  Motion carried. 
 
Other Business:   
County Attorney Darrell Meyer recognized employee Cliff Cory for being elected president of the 
Iowa Organization for Victim Assistance.    
 
McClellan moved, Granzow seconded to adjourn.  Motion carried.   
 
 
 
 
/s/Reneé McClellan       /s/ Jolene Pieters 
Reneé McClellan, Vice-chair                                          Jolene Pieters             
Board of Supervisors                                                            Hardin County Auditor 




